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SECURITY-RELATED INFORMATION- WITHHOLD FROM PUBLIC DISCLOSURE 

UNDER 10 CFR 2.390 

December 2, 20 11 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

ULNRC-05826 

10 CFR 2.201 

RESPONSE TO NOTICE OF VIOLATION: EA-11-178 
INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-483/2011404 

CALLA WAY PLANT UNIT 1 
UNION ELECTRIC CO. 

This letter is in response to Mr. Elmo E. Collin's letter dated November 3, 2011, which transmitted a 
Notice of Violation for events discussed in Inspection Report 50-483/2011404. The Union Electric 
Company ( dba Ameren Missouri) response to the violation is presented in the attachment. 

Please note that the information provided in the attachment to this letter is considered to be security­
related. Therefore, the attachment to this letter should be withheld from public disclosure pursuant to 
10 CFR 2.390. 

None of the material in the response is considered proprietary by Union Electric. 

This letter does not contain new commitments. 

Attachment 1 to this letter contains sensitive information. 
Withhold from public disclosure under 10 CFR 2.390. 

Upon removal of Attachment 1, this letter is uncontrolled. 

SECURITY-RELATED INFORMATION- WITHHOLD FROM PUBLIC DISCLOSURE 
UNDER 10 CFR 2.390 
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If you have any questions regarding this response, or if additional information is required, please 
contact Stephanie Banker, Manager Protective Services, at 573-220-9836. 

Sincerely, 

Fadi M. Diya 
Vice President Nuclear Operations 

FMD/CSP/nls 

Attachment 1: Response to Violation EA-11-178 
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cc: Mr. Elmo E. Collins, Jr. 
Regional Administrator 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region IV 
612 East Lamar Boulevard, Suite 400 
Arlington, TX 76011-4125 

Senior Resident Inspector 
Callaway Resident Office 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
8201 NRC Road 
Steedman, MO 65077 

Mr. Mohan C. Thadani (2 copies) 
Senior Project Manager, Callaway Plant 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop 0-8B 1 
Washington, DC 20555-2738 
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Index and send hardcopy to QA file(s): 
A160.0761 
A170.0103 

Hardcopy: 

Certrec Corporation 
4200 South Hulen, Suite 422 
Fort Worth, TX 76109 
(Certrec receives ALL attachments as long as they are non-safeguards and may be publicly disclosed.) 

Electronic distribution for the following can be made via NOV ULNRC Distribution w(o att: 

A. C. Heflin 
F. M. Diya 
C. 0. Reasoner ill 
L. H. Graessle 
S. A. Maglio 
T. B. Elwood 
R. Holmes-Bobo 
NSRB Secretary 
RRA Department File 
Ms. Diane M. Hooper (WCNOC) 
Mr. Tim Hope (Luminant Power) 
Mr. Ron Barnes (APS) 
Mr. Tom Baldwin (PG&E) 
Mr. Wayne Harrison (STPNOC) 
Ms. Linda Conklin (SCE) 
Mr. John O'Neill (Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman LLP) 
Missouri Public Service Commission 


